
Coláiste Abbáin 

Adamstown 
Enniscorthy 
Co. Wexford 
Tel 053-9240564 E-mail info@colaisteabbain.ie 

 

 
Re: Junior Certificate Results – Friday 4th October 2019 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  

 

Junior Certificate results will be issued on Friday 4th October.  In advance of what promises 

to be an exciting day for the Junior Certificate Class of 2019, I would like to inform you of 

the arrangements that are in place for Friday. 

 

 

 All students will attend school as normal at 8.52am.   

 

 Last year’s third year students will assemble at 11.15am in the Gym. 

 

 Students will assemble in their class and the results will be handed to each student. 

 

 Following the issuing of results, students will be allowed home. It is expected that 

parent(s)/guardian(s) make arrangements for the collection of their children and 

ensure that students are not left loitering in the community thereafter.  

 

 Transition Year students will finish at 11.30am. 

 

 Please note that classes continue as normal for all other Year Groups. 

 

 TY classes will resume as normal on Monday morning. 

 

On behalf of the staff at Coláiste Abbáin I would like to extend my best wishes to all our 

students awaiting results.   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

______________________ 

 

John Nolan 

Principal 
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